
CHANGES TO MEMBERSHIP FEES 2019 

 

 

A resent review of the Constitution and Bye Laws have taken place.  The Committee 

have made changes to the Membership payment process.  

   

 2019 membership fees shall be paid within a 2 month period from 1st April which 

will be charged at the standard rate on the application form. 

 

Any fees paid after the 31st May will incur a 10% increase of all the club fees. 

 

At 3 months the Membership Convenor will contact the individuals to recover 

payment. 

 

At 6 months the club has the right to take legal action to recover any out standing 

fees and cancel membership if the club feels it is appropriate.   

 

This process has been put into place to encourage prompt payment thus reducing 

the administration burden on the Membership Convenor and Treasurer.  


